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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and 
engineering consultant Brown and Caldwell have 
completed the study of the existing storm drainage 
system in the Cricketeer project area. 

Next, the project will move into the design phase. 
During this phase the project team will develop 
detailed drawings for the proposed improvements.

For more information: 
Javier Solis, PE 
Project Manager
Javier.Solis@charlottenc.gov
980-240-7956

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


